When the organ was installed in February of 1991 we were not able to afford all of the stops called for in the original design. Therefore, as is often the practice with organ contracts, we installed a majority of the stops, but left room for eight additional ones to be installed later. This meant leaving space for them on the wind chests and providing stopknobs and switches. The only thing left to do was add the pipes.

Early on, two of these prepared stops were added. One was a result of a lot of fundraising by the choir, and another was given as a memorial gift by some former choir members. This meant that six sets of pipes remained to be included. With the encouragement of Tanya and Jerry Carey, as well as a very generous gift from them, we undertook a capital campaign in the spring of 2015 for the purpose of raising the funds needed for several things: the completion of the organ (which included a complete overhaul and cleaning), a grand piano for Mahon Hall, a grand piano for the nave, and funds for a four-month recital series. This campaign was chaired by Ellie Dunham.

We then purchased a grand piano for Mahon Hall from an Episcopal priest in Chicago, Father Tim Yeager. This is a wonderful 7-foot Baldwin grand piano which he acquired some years ago from Wheaton College. Its inaugural concert was Sunday, October 5, 2014.

The organ was completed in September of 2015. It now comprises 30 stops, two of which are digital, 38 ranks, 1,987 pipes, and a Cymbelstern (rotating star with bells). In February of 2016 we observed and celebrated the 25th anniversary of its installation. That month, and for the next three months, we hosted a series of organ concerts to commemorate this important anniversary. Included in that roster of performers were some of the world's most well-known concert organists: David Briggs from the Cathedral of St. John the Divine in New York City, Isabelle Demers of Baylor University, Raul Prieto Ramirez from Barcelona, and Marie Bernadette Dufourcet Hakim from Paris.

St. Mark's hosted international concert organist Gail Archer on April 22, 2018 as an additional part of its organ recital series.